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David Chanski

From: Shane <shanehumphrey.sh@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2024 7:18 AM
To: David Chanski
Subject: Re: Disc Golf Sign Donation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

Good morning Mr. Chanski,  
 
Below is the Rendering for the Sign Donation. 
 
The sign measures 32"x30" 
 
Sign will be constructed out of Armorite. Full Paint. Letters, Background, Frame all altering Color Schemes. 
 
Mounted on 2 4x4 posts, which will be left natural and finished with Clear Coats of Polyurethane. 
 
Sign Value is $1,500. No Install Included. 
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Thank you for your consideration of this donation. Have a great day. 
 
Shane Humphrey 218-820-0341 
 
On Mon, Aug 26, 2024 at 8:41 AM David Chanski <dchanski@cityofbreezypointmn.us> wrote: 

Shane, 

  

I’ll be in the office all day if you’d like to chat. 

  

Also, with the rendering, can you provide an estimated value of the sign? 

  

Thanks! 
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Respectfully, 

  

 

  

  

DAVID C. CHANSKI 

City Administrator/Clerk 

Main Office: 218-562-4441 

breezypointmn.gov 

 

  

  

  

From: Shane <shanehumphrey.sh@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2024 1:32 PM 
To: David Chanski <dchanski@cityofbreezypointmn.us> 
Subject: Re: Disc Golf Sign Donation 

  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

David,  

  

Thank you. I will send you a copy of the digital rendering tonight. 

  

I do need to speak with you. Would you have 5 minutes to connect? 

  

218-820-0341 

  

On Fri, Aug 23, 2024, 1:28 PM David Chanski <dchanski@cityofbreezypointmn.us> wrote: 

Shane, 
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I have your donation of a sign for the Disc Golf Course on the agenda for September 3. Can you provide me digital 
copies of the proposed sign that you presented to the Parks & Recreation Committee so I can include them in the 
packet? 

  

As discussion at the Parks meeting, your donation will be on the agenda under new business so that you can present 
the proposed sign to the Council. 

  

Thanks! 

  

Respectfully, 

  

 

  

  

DAVID C. CHANSKI 

City Administrator/Clerk 

Main Office: 218-562-4441 

breezypointmn.gov 

 

  

  

  


